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AGENDA FOR DISCUSSION GROUPS"

I. What statistical information is most valuable for the planning and 
evaluation of health services in developed and developing countries?

Is the kind of information collected in developed countries appropriate to 
the problems of developing countries, and if not, what are the special needs 
of developing countries?

Are the health statistics of developed countries relevant to their changing 
patterns of disease, and in what further directions should they be extended?

II. What methods of collecting data are most suited to the different types 
of : information required ?

Can the techniques elaborated in developed countries be applied equally well 
in developing countries, or will entirely different methods be required?

Are the techniques chosen best suited to a country's resources and degree 
of organization?

Are the existing sources of data being fully exploited?

Are uneconomical methods being continued, and are the potentialities of 
sampling techniques recognized?

How far are modern data processing methods being introduced, and is the 
collection of data being reorganized to take full advantage of them?

III. How can the needs of both national and local health services be satisfied?

Do local and national health services require different kinds of statistical 
information, and if so, in what respects do their needs differ?

What type of health statistics organization will be the most effective?

Will a strong central organization, responsible for the statistics of a 
whole country, be responsive to local needs?

Will a multiplicity of local organizations be efficient?
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IV. Do health statistics have the right place in the organization of health 
services?

How can a lively interest in health statistics be fostered in health 
administrators ?

Do health officers feel that the information now available is useful and 
entirely relevant to their work?

Does the information reach them in time to influence their decisions?

Is there an affective mechanism whereby health officers can influence what 
statistics are collected so that information is obtained on their current 
problems?

Do all health officers receive the training which will give them a proper 
appreciation of statistics?

V. What are the special needs for training in this field at professional and 
technical levels?

How far should recruitment at professional level be from medical or statistical 
graduates, and what post-graduate training should be given to each?

How can attractive career prospects be offered to professional health 
statisticians?

What technical skills are most needed, particularly in developing countries, 
and how can these be supplied?


